
CHICO UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
PLEASANT VALLEY HIGH SCHOOL 

 
 
 

PARENT REQUEST FOR PARENT TRANSPORTATION FOLLOWING 
INTERSCHOLASTIC ATHLETIC COMPETITION 

 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
 All students involved in any interscholastic athletic competition at Pleasant Valley High School 
are required to ride the athletic bus to the competition.  We prefer that all students return from the 
competition on the team bus; however, on special occasions a player may be allowed to return home 
with their parents providing the coach has granted permission. 
 
 The parent must make a written request to the coach.  Visual contact must be made 
between the coach and the parent before the student-athlete may be released. 
 
This written request will be retained by the Athletic Director after the trip and releases the school 
from all liability with the student’s transportation home from the athletic contest. 
 
 
    (detach here – give bottom portion to coach) 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
 
 
Dear ___________________________                    Date _________________________ 
                                 (Coach) 
 
 
___________________________________ will make the trip home from the sport competition 
               (Print Name of Student-Athlete) 
 
 
conducted at ________________________________________________ in our private car. 
                                       (Location) 
 
 
I would like my son/daughter to be released to me following the competition for the trip home. 
 
 
 
__________________________________           ___________________________________ 
               (Printed Name of Parent)                 (Parent Signature) 


